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DATE: June 8, 2010 
 
 
RE: Intent to Award Funding for RFP #G099-0315-10  
 
 
Solano County is pleased to announce the intent to award of funding in response to Request for 
Proposal (RFP) #G099-0315-10 Mental Health Services Act Continuum of Care.  
 
The County has completed its evaluation of proposals in response to this RFP and California 
Hispanic Commission, Caminar, Crestwood Behavioral Health, Faith in Action, La Clinica de La 
Raza, and Seneca Center are the apparent best-evaluated Proposers that the County will consider for 
contract award. This notice is NOT an acceptance of any offer and the County retains the right to 
reject any proposal.  
 
In accordance with the subject RFP and County law, this notice shall NOT create rights, interests, 
or claims of entitlement in the apparent best evaluated Proposer or any vendor. No vendor shall 
acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all appropriate County officials. 
 
Thank you to all Applicants for your hard work in preparing Proposals in response to this RFP. 
Should you have questions, please contact Jayleen Richards at 707-784-8320. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Glenda Lingenfelter Jayleen Richards 
Interim Deputy Director, Mental Health Senior Health Services Manager &  
 RFP Coordinator  
 
cc: RFP #G099-0315-10 File 
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